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March 8, 2017 
 
To: Council Member Alison Alter 
 
Dear Ms. Alter,   
 
As you may be aware, one of the boards and commissions to which you can 
make appointments is the City of Austin Early Childhood Council.  Our 
mandate is to make recommendations to the City Council about policies and 
programs that benefit children and families in our community.  Kyle Holder 
currently serves as the appointee from District 10, and he can continue to 
serve until you either reappoint him or appoint another candidate.   
 
All of the members of the Early Childhood Council are committed to our roles 
advocating for the young children and their families in our community.  We 
give up our personal time and arrange our professional schedules to fill this 
advocacy role for the City of Austin, and we do so willingly. We look forward 
to working with you.   
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
Larry Elsner 
Chair of the Early Childhood Council 
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